Dear Parent/Carer
Due to the increased prevalence of Covid 19 in the area and the increased number of positive cases in school we will be implementing further protective measures from Monday 16th November.
 The intention of these measures are to reduce the number of contacts that your child has whilst in school and to minimise disruption to the their education in the event of a positive Covid test.
From Monday 13th of November all children from year 2 to 6 will be taught in class bubbles at all times. Children will not move between bubbles and will socialise at play and lunchtime  with their class bubble only.
These additional measures will be in place until Christmas when our risk assessment will be reviewed.
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times.
Yours Sincerely
Mr D. Harrison
Mrs B.Hawkins
